
OUR MEETING IN SUMMARY 

Date 4th February 2015 

Attendance 43% 

Birthdays 
and 
Donations 
 

Birthdays: 
01.02. Fofis Christofides 
06.02. Markos Markaris 
06.02. Kyriakos 
Yiannopoulos 

Grace by: Costas Colakides 

Agenda 
next 
meeting 

09.02. MEETING 
CANCELLED  
11.02. Pattichion Public 
Musem visit 
18.02. Andreas Poullikas, 
Chairmann Cyprus 
Energy Strategy Council 
25.02. Maria Stylianou, 
CTO Limassol 

Raffle Socrates Socratous 

Guests  

 

                          

     

                     

                                                            

                                                          

 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER  NO. 26 
The meeting was a business meeting. After the usual announcements, 
the secretary read a letter of gratitude received from Ayios Stephanos. 
The president stated that the club will continue its support of Ayios 
Stephanos. 
 
-The president mentioned that the fellowship meeting last week was a 
great success, and thanked Andreas Constantinides for the 
arrangements. Socrates Socratous agreed that is was a very good event. 
--The president proposed to donate a vitrine to the Patticheon Public 
Museum to showcase old cutlery and crockery from Limassol hotels 
worth EUR 1000. The project was approved. 
-The president proposed that the donation of shopping vouchers worth 
EUR 4700 should be spent at Papantoniou supermarket (who will add 
another EUR 350). Papantoniou will prepare parcels to be distributed to 
needy people for Easter. The project was approved, George Countas will 
contact Red Cross for distribution 
-The president mentioned the proposal for a joint project of 3 Limassol 
clubs for outdoor fitness equipment to be installed on Molos. The 
contribution of our club will be raised through an event (proposal: 
Sunday brunch at D Rohdenburg’s place). The project was approved.  
-The president asked for proposals of PHF candidates. PP Adolfos 
Kannettis proposed to make each president a PHF on conclusion of his 
term. PP Panikos Loizou suggested to defer the bestowal of PHF until 5 
years after conclusion of the term. The proposal was agreed. 
-Socrates Socratous proposed the supply of garbage compactors to local 
communities. It was agreed that this was a good future project. 
-After discussions and vote, the members (re-) approved ‘in principal’ 
membership for women in our club. 
-The president asked if anybody was aware of the terms under which 
the club constructed and handed over Ay Panteleimon. It was suggested 
that the president contact PP John Tiritas and PP Stathis Papadakis. 
 
 
VISIT OUR RE-VAMPED WEBSITE!  
http://rotary-cyprus.org/limassol/ 
 
Visit our Facebook site and like us! 
https://www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofLimassol 

District 2452 – Club 13371 – Year 2014/2015 
President: Vasilis Hadjivasiliou 
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